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Email: ybatur@gmail.com, nedwushu@nedwushufed.com

Amersfoort, 20 maart 2007
Subject: NWF tournament

Dear,

It is always a pleasure for us to invite enthusiastic people about Wushu for our tournaments, especially people from abroad. Therefore we are delighted to invite you for our tournament. We would be honored if you accept this invitation.

Enclosed you find information regarding the NWF tournament that will be held on Saturday the 12th of May 2007.

The tournament for Taolu en Sanda fighters will take place in Sporthal Nieuwland in Amersfoort (address: Zeldertsedreef 3 3824 EJ Amersfoort, the Netherlands). 

Until the 12th  of April 2007 one can register via e-email through the enclosed registration file. Registrations that are send after this date will not be handled. For Taolu one can participate with a maximum of four disciplines, including a group act.

The registration forms can be send by e-mail to the addresses mentioned above.

If the registration is on time, one will receive a message two weeks before the start of the tournament in order to let one check the registrations for their correctness.

Importance for Sanda fighters:
· For the participation there is a limit. The registrations will be valued by the organization and decide who can participate.

· Important is that the reported weights actually match with the real weight, so a fighter can appear in the class which was signed for. When the reported weight does not match with one’s real weight it cannot be guaranteed that one can participate in the tournament. This will depend if there is still room in the weightclass one belongs.

· Nails needs to be short cutted!

· We expect clothing and protection in black and red. If you have trouble with this, please let us know so we can make adjustments in the schedule.

Importance for Taolu participators:

We would like to see experienced athletes who can act as judge at the youth tournament. One can sign in by sending an 

e-mail to one of the addresses mentioned above. 

For more information you can e-mail to the address mentioned above or call +31647990606. You can also view our website: www.nedwushufed.com Here one can find information about the activities of NWF and friendly organizations.

With kind regards,

Yilmaz Batur

Secretary NWF
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Postbank rekeningnummer:  60.37.962

Kamer v. Koophandel Amsterdam:  40282937         
 


